
 

Notice of hearing 
High River Peaking Power Facility 
 

Signalta Resources Limited has filed an application for a 
20-megawatt gas power plant near the town of High River 
 
Proceeding 26127 

Application 26127-A001  

 

The Alberta Utilities Commission (AUC), the independent utilities regulator, will be holding a 
hearing to consider the application by Signalta Resources Limited to construct and operate a 
19.9-megawatt natural gas-fired power plant designated as the High River Peaking Power 

Facility in the southwest quarter of Section 13, Township 19, Range 29, west of the 
Fourth Meridian.  
 
The project would be located on previously disturbed land and consist of 16 individual  

natural gas-fired generators. Signalta also applied to connect the proposed power plant to the 
Alberta Interconnected Electric System via the FortisAlberta Inc. electric distribution system.   
 
The application has been filed under the Hydro and Electric Energy Act. 

 

Hearing  

The Commission will host a virtual hearing, commencing on Monday, April 12, 2021, at 
9:30 a.m. Further information about the virtual hearing will be issued separately.  

 
Participating in the hearing 

The Commission will conduct an expedited process to review this application which will include 
participation by Signalta Resources Limited and Elemental Energy Renewables Inc. 

 
For more information about participating in this hearing contact: 
Kyle Surgenor at 403-592-4386 or email your questions to kyle.surgenor@auc.ab.ca. 
 

Summarized process schedule 

The Commission has established the following process to consider the application: 
 

Process step Date 

Elemental written evidence deadline March 24, 2021 
Signalta’s reply evidence deadline March 31, 2021 

Commencement of hearing (including oral argument) April 12, 2021 
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Privacy  

To support an open and transparent process, information you send to the AUC will be publicly 
available to anyone registered in this proceeding. If there is confidential information you would 
like to file, a request must be made in advance of filing your submission. 

 
Please contact us at 310-4AUC or info@auc.ab.ca for more information or assistance with filing 
your submission.  
 

Issued on March 10, 2021. 
 
Alberta Utilities Commission  
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